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Dear Parents/Carers

I hope you are all having a wonderful Eid and
enjoying time with your families.

As you are aware, we were thrilled to announce that
Miss Beech was appointed as our new Deputy
Headteacher. We are also delighted to welcome Mrs
Schirwing, who will be joining us in September as an
Assistant Headteacher.

We’re looking forward to an exciting week ahead with
Careers Week starting on Monday. Year 5 have a trip
planned, and Year 6 will be visiting the University of
Birmingham—an inspiring opportunity for them to
explore future possibilities. Our Year 5 and 6 pupils
are also taking part in Bikeability, building their
confidence and road safety skills.

Wishing you all a lovely and restful weekend!

Miss Cross
Headteacher



Heath Mount

 Highlights

This week in Diamond Art Club, the
children decorated different animals

with intricate pieces of diamond pieces.

The children in DT club have been busy
painting their bird houses.

Here is a glimpse of what

our wonderful children

and staff got up to this

week!

This week in cookery club, our mini
chef’s cooked delicious, mouth-watering

couscous

The children have been creating
interactive powerpoint presentations in

Computing Club.

Despite the wet weather, the children
had plenty of fun with their OPAL

equipment.

As part of their Egyptian topic work,
Year 4 have been learning about

ancient mummies!
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